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Mr John Wilson,

Chairman,

Pembrokeshire Flying Club,
20 CwmYstrad Park
Johnstown

Carmarthen

SA31 3NZ.

Wednesday 23rd September 2015.

Please aceépt my apologies for the delay in writing to thank you all at Haverfordwest for providing such
a spectacularly successful day for our Bader Braves Young Aviators last Saturday.

You cannot have failed to have spotted the tremendous amount of smiles on the faces of the youngsters
following their flights over the beautiful Pembrokeshire scenery. Everyone had a wonderful day with you
and | would be grateful if you would please convey my sincerest gratitude, sent on behalf of everyone at
DBF and particularly all of the Bader Braves, to all of your club members who so generously gave of their

time whether as pilots or ground helpers.

The whole day, including the weather, was brilliant and we are indebted to you all for giving everyone

such a great experience and memorable day.

With my very best regards.

Keith Delderfie
Director of Operations.

“A disabled person who fights back
is not disabled...but inspired”
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